
Greetings, 

 

I am writing in support of MCA memo regarding agenda item 6a. As part of the legacy 

cultivator community, I wish to see a smooth pathway to annual licensing at the state level, 

as I am sure the county does as well. SSHR has been a huge hurdle in this pathway as well as 

a point of great stress for both legacy operators, and the county staff.  

 

I am also in support of the transferring of application receipts and cultivation expansion 

available for this upcoming season. 

 

I truly appreciate the dedication and focus on these cannabis items from the BOS. Thank you 

for all your hard work. �� 

 

Cheers, 
Elexa Richard 

 
Director of Operations 
Redwood Remedies 

 


